
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6W 98.4% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.3%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.1% 
Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 98.4% 

5HI 98.3% 

1C 98.2% 

3M 96.8% 

1D 96.7% 

4B 95.0% 

RB 94.8% 

6F 94.6% 

5P 93.5% 

4I 93.1% 

2B 91.4% 

RM 88.7% 

2C 87.9% 

3C 79.2% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

   

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Upcoming events! 

Friday 13
th

 May 9am – 3C Class Assembly  

Monday 16
th

 May – Worry Wizard in School all day 

Thursday 19
th

 May 3.30pm – Year 3 Nell Bank Meeting 

Friday 20
th

 May 9am – 3M Class Assembly 

Thursday 26
th

 May 9am – 2B Class Assembly 

Friday 27
th

 May 3.15pm – School Closes for half term. 

Tuesday 7
th

 June 8.35am – School Opens 

Wednesday 8
th

 June 5.30pm – New Reception Meeting  

ATTENDANCE 
  

We have been battling to improve attendance for 

some years now and with COVID closures 

attendance became significantly worse. We have 

had the highest number of requests for extended 

leave over 70 and persistent absence continues to 

rise well above the national averages.                   

As a result, we will be starting to clamp down on 

absences, challenge lateness and have been 

advised to implement fines for persistent absence 

as well as extended leave for holidays within term 

time. Only compassionate reasons will be granted 

and all others unauthorised. Sadly, these are 

necessary actions to improve attendance.  

Year 1 Phonics 

Screening Test 

During the second week in June all our Year 1 

pupils will be taking part in the Phonics screening 

check. Our children have been working all year 

towards taking the screening check and have a 

good understadning of what it will look like and 

the sounds they need to complete the check. All 

results will be reported back in their final end of 

year report in July. 

 
 WORRY    WIZARD    
The Worry Wizard is back to complete the next set 

of sessions in support of our children’s mental 
health and well-being. They will start the second 

set of sessions with Y3, 4 and 5 on Monday the 16
th

 

May. We look forward to them working with our 

children. 

  

 SUPERSTARs OF THE WEEK! 

All Year 6 pupils for their resillience with SATS!! 
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